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Nemaha Co KS Customers Asked To Conserve Water

Due to the intense heat and dry conditions, customers of Nemaha County ( Ks ) Rural
Water District # 1 and the citizens of Bern are asked to conserve water.

Water district officials say it’s becoming a critical situation so please don't use any
more water than necessary.

Customers are being asked to conserve water until it rains enough to ease the pressure
the water system is under.
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